Dear Members,

A user of the Club’s facilities has been tested positive
for Covid-19. The Club’s facilities will be closed for

deep cleaning on 29 and 30 November 2020. The
Clubhouse will be re-opened on 1 December 2020.

Upon reopening of the Club on 1 December 2020,
guests will not be allowed to use the Club’s facilities

except F & B.

Members, their families and guests who have visited
the Club in the past 14 days are suggested to attend a
test whether they have been infected. Club staff will

also be tested the same.

Craigengower Cricket Club
29 November 2020
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